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Raytheon Company
528 Boston Post Rd., MS 1880
Sudbury,MA 01776

December24, 2003

RE: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF TIER I PERMIT APPLICATION
Application for: BWSCBWS02TIER IB RESPONSEACTIONPERMIT
TransmittalNumber: W045278

AT: Route 20
430 Boston Post Rd.
Wayland,MA
RTN: 3-22408

Dear Permit Applicant:

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your application and the correct payment for the Tier I Permit
Application, Major Modification, Transfer and/or Extension referenced above. An official start date of 12/23/03has
been established for this application. In accordance with 310 CMR 4.04(2)(a), 310 CMR 4.10(10) and 310 CMR
40.0720(4), the Department has 45 days from this date to perform its review and provide (1) a decision to deny the
permit, major modification, transfer and/or extension, (2) a decision to grant the permit, major modification, transfer
and/or extension with conditions or (3) a Notice of Extended Review to extend the review period for an additional
45 days.

If the Department does not provide you with a decision or notice as described in (1) through (3) above
within 45 days from the official start date, your application request shall be considered presumptively approved by
the Department in accordance with 310-CMR40.0720(6). Any such approval does not alter your obligation to
comply with other applicable federal, state, and local statutes, ordinances, bylaws and regulations before any work
may commence. In accordance with 310 CMR 40.0751, (1) a Tier I Permit shall be effective for five years from the
effective date of the initial permit, (2) any modification or transfer of a permit shall be effective for the remaining
duration of the permit being modified or transferred and (3) an extension shall be effective for a period of two years
beyond the expiration date of the initial permit or most recent extension, unless otherwise specified by the
Department.

Should you have any questions regarding your application, please contact the reviewer, Chris Coolen or the
regional BWSC Permit Section Chief, at the telephone number listed in the letterhead.

incerely,

~~~
Joanne Fagan,Secti&C~ef .
Compliance Assistance Permits.
Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup

This information is availahle in alternate format. Call Dehra Doherty, ADA Coordinator at 617-292-5565. TDD Service - 1-800-298-2207.
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